
       Tracking Workshop and Power Point Show 
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                     SCHEDULE 
Friday, March 21, 2014: 
7:00 p.m. - Power Point presentation: “Bobcats,  
Bears, Cougars, Coyotes, Moose, Mink and More!” 
$5.00/person or $10.00/family. Open to all ages. 
 

Saturday, March 22, 2014: 
9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. – “In the Field” 
workshops. $35.00 per person. This group will be 
limited to 20 people; adults and older teens. 
 

Pre-registration for both the Power Point show and 
Field Outing is required by March 14th as space is 
limited. Please call the One World Conservation 
center for more information and to register. 
 

Place: One World Conservation Center, 413 U.S. Route 7S, Bennington, VT 05201 
Presented by: Susan C. Morse of Keeping Track®         Organizer and Host: One World Conservation Center 

To Register: Call the Center at (802)447-7419 or email info@oneworldconservationcenter.org for further details. 
You may also send your check directly to: One World Conservation Center, P.O. Box 4715, Bennington, VT 05201 

Don’t miss this workshop! 

Join us for a fun and fact-filled 

Power Point show illustrated with 

stunning original photography by 

naturalist and Keeping Track’s 

director, Susan Morse.  Bring 

the children!  There will be lots 

of opportunities for them to 

hear animal calls and maybe 

make a few themselves.  Plan to 

learn about our wild neighbors, 

including whitetail deer, moose, 

bobcat, Canada lynx, black bear, 

river otter, mink, fisher, 

coyotes and the foxes.  Other 

animals of interest to all of us 

include wolf, coyote and cougar, 

otherwise known as the 

catamount. There will also be a 

full-day field workshop with 

Susan at the Greenberg Reserve 

the following day. During this 

field outing you will discover and 

interpret wildlife sign and learn 

why wildlife depends on healthy, 

conserved habitat for successful 

survival.  

      www.keepingtrack.org 
       (802)434-7000 
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